COPY.
Elopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

24th Januery, 1933,

Dear 3irs,

With reference to yowr letter of the Swd
ins tant reaﬁﬁting the stoamer "PARANA", I be 2 to acquaint
you that the Committes have hed befare them today a report
from the Soclety's Surveyors at Wewport, from which it appears
that the vessel has been examined in dry dock snd the Boiler
Survey held.

The Curveyors state that they have examined the
propeller and outside festenings, and that the wear down of the
serew shaft is normal, snd I may say that the Committee are
agreeabls to the examinstion of the serew shaft being postponed
wntll the next dry-docking,

I have to add that the ¢ireulsting pump has been
placed in order, and the condttion regarding this item has been
removed from the vessel's class.

: I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Lloyd's Register
ruRdlign




